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VBS—Ready, Set, Move! Mark your calendars June 5-7  for Vacation Bible 
School. This summer we are going to learn how to follow Jesus here, there, 
and everywhere. This VBS experience is designed specifically for your child 
Pre-K to 5th grade. (Child must be 4 and fully  potty trained -just 
completed 5th grade.)  Scan QR Code to  register. For more In-
formation please contact Kayla Bennett. 

M-FUGE—Camp dates are June 26-July 2nd. If you are interested in                               
sponsoring a teenager going to camp this is a great opportunity to help   
them serve God in Jesus’ name. Please prayerfully consider giving $200 to 
help sponsor their costs for going to camp. Be sure to include on memo line                                        
M-FUGE. Thank You for your support For more information please see Bryon 
Fortner. 

CENTRIKID—The dates for camp are July 6-8. If you would like to sponsor a child going to camp this is a great 
way to help them learn about the love of Jesus. The cost of camp is $200 for each child. Be sure to include on the 
memo line CentriKid. Thank you so much for your support! For more information please contact Kayla Bennett 

CHURCH-WIDE COOKOUT—This Wednesday we will be having our 
end of semester cookout in the pavilion. Donations will be received toward 
this summers Youth Mission Trip. Please plan on joining us for food, fun, and 
fellowship! 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED—Are you looking to get involved and serve? Our FBG Food Pantry is looking for a 
couple of permanent volunteers to help pack food on Monday & Tuesday. If you are interested in serving please 
contact Billy @ 423-557-2869.  

BABY BOTTLE PROJECT—Funds are needed every month to continue this project and currently we only 
have enough for a few more contributions. Without you some of our smallest neighbors may go without                     
needed food. Please consider contributing your spare change to the Baby Bottle Project by taking, filling, and 
returning one of the baby bottles located in the lower foyer. If you prefer you may also make a donation to the 
church. Be sure to memo: Baby Bottle Project. Thank You for your support! 

RENT-A-YOUTH – If there’s something that you’ve been putting off because you just didn’t want to tackle it, 
save it for the youth!  No job is too small!  You can then make a donation to the Youth Ministry.  Those working 
each night will get credit toward their summer trip to our mission camp, M-Fuge.  This year we’re going to Mobile, 
AL.  There is a sign-up sheet on the table in the lower entry of the church.  We’ll be working every Wednesday 
night in June from 4:30 – 7:00pm.  We can do most any project that you throw at us, but if you have any questions 
please call me at 680-7729 or email me at youth@fbcgat.org 

PRAYER MEETING—This summer starting Wednesday, June 7th Pastor Nick will be holding Prayer Meeting 
in the sanctuary beginning at 5pm. Please come and join us! 

mailto:youth@fbcgat.org


 
SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP 

                                                                                                                                   
 
Call to Worship                                                                                                Psalm 8:1-4                                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                   
“Glorious Day”                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
            
Welcome & Announcements                                                                                                 
 
“Gratitude”                                                                                                     
 
Scripture                                                                                                 Philippians 3:7-11                                                                         
 
“I’d Rather Have Jesus”                                                                                                #530 
                                                                                                                                                                        

 
Worship Through Tithes and Offerings 

 
 
                                                                               
 

 
“So Will I”                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
Message:                                     Jesus the Forgiver                      Pastor Nick Moore 
          Mark 14:27-31, 66-72 
 
 
“His Mercy is More”                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                         
Benediction                                                                                          Matthew 28:18-20 
 
 

                
                                                                                                       
 
 

 
 

Give in plate, box in foyer, online at fbcgatlinburg.org/give 
or text FBGive to (888) 365– GIVE (4483) 

NOTES: 

Senior Pastor              Nick Moore                       pastor@fbcgat.org                                                                                                                     
Worship Pastor          Cameron Beckerdite   worship@fbcgat.org 
 Minister of Children  Kayla Bennett               children@fbcgat.org 
 Minister of Youth       Bryon Fortner                    youth@fbcgat.org 

 Download wherever you get your apps. You 
can live-stream services, catch up on sermons 
series, see upcoming events, get connected to 
groups, service opportunities, & so much more. 

First Baptist Gatlinburg App 

Stewardship Report 
($11,528.42 needed weekly to meet budget) 

        May 7, 2023 
General Fund                                        $16,640.02 
Kitchen Fund                                              $266.00 
TV Ministry                                                  $500.00 
Youth Trips                                              $1,600.00 
Pledge Payments                                   $1,175.00 
VBS                                                                  $100.00 
Children’s Ministry Renovation      $3,850.00 


